
PRODUCT NOTICE May 1, 2023

PRE-BENT TUBING NOW PROVIDED IN BACK PRESSURE
NON-VENT CONVERSION KITS 
The product notice is to inform you that the tubing in our Back Pressure Non-Vent Conversion Kits will now come pre-bent. 

In our ongoing efforts to enhance the Kimray customer experience, we will now provide pre-bent tubing in BPNV conversion kits 
(BP-D > BPNV-D) at no additional cost to our customers.  

These kits will begin production on 5/1/2023.  
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A collection of pre-bent tube samples from various size BP-NV Conversion kits. 


